
Franklin R. Dillman 
2273 C. R. 54 West 

Notasulga, AL 36866 
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July 8, 2019 
 
Chairman Louis Maxwell 
Macon County Commission 
101 E. Rosa Parks Avenue #105 
Tuskegee, AL 36083-1735 
 
Dear Chairman Maxwell, 
 
In accordance with Alabama state law, I am requesting a list of all county vehicles, less those of the 
Sheriff Department, assigned to a county employee or elected public servant 24 hours a day.    

Furthermore, I request the names of employees and elected public servants corresponding to an 
assigned vehicle, indentified with the county’s vehicle tag identification, VIN, make and year model, 
current mileage, and justification for 24-hour access.  

In compliance with county policy, I want the cost and layout of data before fulfilling my request. 

Please mail the data to me at 2273 County Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 36866 within two weeks, no 
later than July 23, 2019.   

Respectfully, 

Frank Dillman 

 

 


